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	Country 
	Current Status of the Investigation Body 


	Stage of implementation of the Safety Directive re: accident investigation 
	Relationship with other bodies – government /industry
	Personnel 


	Number of final reports received (year of accident) 
	Number of notifications (report not yet received) in 2006/2007

	Spain 
	The new Investigation Body has been created the 11th of December 2007 according to the full implementation of the Safety Directive. It´s name is “Comisión de investigación de accidentes ferroviarios” that translates as: Commission of Railway Accident Investigations.
	Safety Directive fully transposed as a new law has came into force the 7th September 2007 (RD 810/2007, Railway Safety Regulation)
	The Investigation Body is integrated within the Ministry of Development but is independent from the NSA: Dirección General de Ferrocarriles (General Management of Railways), also within the Ministry of Development). It is also independent from the IM`s an the RU´s.
	The Commission of Railway Accident Investigations is formed by 7 people (A president and 6 other members). The technical investigation team (which forms a part of a specialist partner company)  is currently formed by 2 investigators and administrative staff, supported by temporary and specialist personnel when required.
	2006:32

2007:16


	2006:2

2007:21

The Commission is currently reconsidering which accidents should be reported to the ERA, in order to supply information more in line with the other ERA members´.




Summary of Accident Investigation Board Status: December /January 2006 
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